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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Great Yarmouth Borough Council Written Representation (WR) – In relation to 
application by Orstead Hornsea Project Three (UK) Ltd for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for the Hornsea Project Three Offshore Wind Farm 
 
Thank you for notifying Great Yarmouth Borough Council, an ‘Interested Party’ in relation 
to the examination of the Hornsea Project Three Offshore Wind Farm. This letter has been 
written at officer level, in response to your letter dated 9 October 2018. 
 
The Council does not seek to provide a Written Representation (WR) for the examination 
of the above project, nor provide any additional comments beyond our S.56 consultation 
representation, submitted on the 20 July 2018. Issues that were raised during the previous 
consultation stage have since been satisfactorily considered through a Statement of 
Common Ground (SoCG) between the Council and Orstead, dated October 2018. 
 
If you wish to discuss these matters in any further detail, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 
 
Yours faithfully,   
 
 
Mr K Balls 
Senior Strategic Planner  
 

Web: www.great-yarmouth.gov.uk - Text Messages: (07760) 166366  

    
  
 
 
 

             
 

Strategic Planning 
Town Hall, Hall Plain 

Great Yarmouth 
Norfolk, NR30 2QF 

Customer Contact Centre 
Tel: (01493) 856100 
Fax: (01493) 846110 

Email: enquiries@great-yarmouth.gov.uk 

DX: 41119 Great Yarmouth 1  
 

Head of Planning & Growth: Adam Nicholls 
 

Please ask for: Mr K. Balls 
Direct Line: (01493) 846475 

Email: kim.balls@great-yarmouth.gov.uk 
 

Your ref:EN010080   
 

6 November 2018 
 

 

HornseaProjectThree@pins.gsi.gov.uk 
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